
6th Grade Garage Sale for OPI
Hello 6th Grade Parents!
OPI Fundraising has begun and we need you and your gently used garage sale items! 
Please forward this to friends and other Lakeview families who might want to participate.
 
What:	    A giant garage sale to be held at Jane and Lauren Baerny’s house.
    6700 104th Ave NE (adjacent to Terrace Park)
 
When:					Saturday,	September	10th,	9:00am-	12:30pm
 
How:      You bring the things you want to sell (all priced and ready to go) and a table to set your 
    things on. Bring your table and items Saturday at 7:30am to set up and sell!
 
$$$:	    All money earned will be donated to Lakeview Elementary for the 6th grade OPI trip. 
    The more money we earn at this rummage sale, the less money we need to ask you for! 
    Sell your stuff to fundraise for OPI!!!

???:	    Questions:  Contact Anne Jensen 
    annegj@comcast.net or 425-827-3182	   


